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Notice of Award 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government awarded a contract on June 5, 2024, for 
Construction Management at Risk for 75th Street West Improvements, 24-TA005174LP as 
follows:   
 
 
Contract Title: Construction Management at Risk for 75th Street West Improvements 
Awarded Company: Halfacre Construction Company 
Contract Amount: $123,366.17    
 
 
Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 
Name:   Leslie Peer 
Phone:  941-749-30462 
Email:  leslie.peer@mymanatee.org     
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